
Nursery Newsletter 2.2.24 

Our Week 

 

This week we read the story of The Three Little Pigs and explored the different materials 

used to make the pigs’ houses. We made puppets, masks and acted out the story with our 

friends. We loved pretending to be the wolf and blowing down the houses. We also went to 

the nature garden to collect sticks to build houses for the pigs.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Songs of the Week 

 

 
 
 
 

Books this Half-Term 

 
 
    

Key Vocabulary 
 

This week we have been learning 

about the names of animal’s body 

parts and Winter. This is the 

vocabulary that we having been 

teaching and using with the 

children. Please continue using this 

vocabulary at home with your child. 

 

 

Beak, feather, winter, 

windy, cold, freezing, 

Icy, Frost  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Listening & Attention – Rhyming 

This week we have been making lots of silly soup. We have been putting lots of objects that rhyme 

into our rhyming soup and making rhyming strings.  

 

Home Challenge! 

 Play Silly Soup with your child!  Use a bowl and spoon as props to act out the song. Invite your child, in 

turn, to choose a rhyming object (e.g. cat, bat, fox, box etc) to put into the soup and place it in the 

bowl. After each turn, stir the soup and sing the following song to recite the growing list of things 

that end up in the soup. Sing the first part of the song to the tune of ‘Pop Goes the Weasel’:  

I’m making lots of silly soup,  

I’m making soup that’s silly,  

I’m going to cook it in the fridge,  

To make it nice and chilly. 

 In goes… a fox… a box… some socks… 

 

 

 

 



 

Things to remember… 

 
Key Dates: 

Monday 5th February- am children will be visiting Sainsbury’s.  

Thursday 8th February – Last day of half term for children 

Friday 9th February – Tutorial Day (school closed to children) 

 

Monday 19th February – Children return to school 

 

Spare socks 
We are kindly asking for a donation of socks to replenish our spare clothes stock for when children 

need to be changed. If you have any spare, old socks could you please give them to the class teacher. 

 

Reading  

Parents/Carers are expected to record each home read in the reading diary and sign the reading 

record to earn rewards for the frequency of their child’s reading. We appreciate that you may read 

more than one book each day but we only count one read per day to get the rewards. 

 

Many thanks,  

The Nursery Team 

Ladybird – Olivia Howard & Nekay Lewin 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, Jodie Speer & Samantha Baker 

Jaci Doherty working throughout both classrooms 


